
 

CPO Announcement 

State of Oklahoma 
Office of Management and Enterprise Services 

DATE: May 2, 2024. 

TO: All CPOs. 

FROM: Office of Management and Enterprise Services. 

SUBJECT: SW1020C Computer equipment, peripherals and related services. 

CONTACT: Samantha Fox, CPO: 405-521-6671; samantha.fox@omes.ok.gov. 

PURPOSE: For use by all state departments, boards, commissions, agencies and institutions in addition 
to counties and municipalities that provide correctional services. 

Statewide Contract: SW1020C has been awarded to CDW-G for the purchase of unmanaged devices. 
This contract includes desktops, laptops, ruggedized devices, Mac OS, servers, storage, peripherals and 
accessories, non-warranty services, engineering, services/support and training, CDW leasing services, 
Lenovo financial services and value-added services. The contract runs through April 15, 2025. 

To order, request a quote referencing SW1020C via any approved CDW-G/reseller representative and 
follow internal procedures if the quote meets the agency need. 

You may use the following link to access this contract: 

https://www.ok.gov/dcs/solicit/app/solicitationDetail.php?conID=4807 
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